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NOTICE TO 

COMPETITORS 

75th Mercury Class National Championship 

August 27-29, 2021 

Hosted by Stillwater Yacht Club 

1576 Cypress Drive 

Pebble Beach, CA 93953 

 

Subject: Limited Pier Access on Thursday, August 26th  

 

The Pebble Beach Company has scheduled a private party to be held on Stillwater Pier the evening of 

August 26th. We must suspend our activities on the pier by 1700 hours to allow the caterers time to 

set up for the event. Boats that are on the pier and rigged will need to be consolidated in the area by 

the hoist. Empty trailers should be removed from the pier and taken to the parking area between the 

tennis courts and the 3rd fairway. Boats that are not rigged and boats arriving after 1700 hours will 

need to be stored in the same parking area until Friday morning. Sail measurement on Thursday will 

continue until 1800 hours at tennis court #8. Please plan your schedule accordingly. 

We regret any inconvenience due to this last-minute conflict and appreciate your cooperation. 

Questions can be directed to Richard Clark, Regatta Chairperson at (831) 595-2208 or 

dnjclark@comcast.net 


